KLS GOGTE INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY, BELAGAVI
NOTICE
RESCHEDULING OF LAB IA TESTS

Due to the Announcement of Holiday on 04.04.2023 on account of Mahaveer Jayanti,
and 1st Saturday Holiday on 01.04.2023 as per VTU Notifications, the Lab IA Tests

have been rescheduled as per the following dates.

A. 3 Semester B.E. (All Branches) Regular Students Lab. IA Tests scheduled
on 01.04.2023 is rescheduled on 03.04.2023. \

B. 3 Semester B.E. (All Branches) Lateral Entry Students Lab. IA Tests
scheduled on 04.04.2023 is rescheduled on 03.04.2023.

C. The LAB IA of 1st Semester can be conducted from 03.04.23 instead of
04.04.23.

There will be no change in Timings of all the above said Lab IA Tests.

All the concerned staff and students are hereby informed to note the same and
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attend the exams as per the rescheduled date.




